
Dear Residents of Port Washington North,

As May unfolds, it's a reminder of the strength and energy that define our beloved community. It's
not just a shift in seasons, but an opportunity for personal and collective growth.

Let's keep nurturing unity as we journey through the year. Engage actively in local activities,
support our shared spaces, and contribute to shaping our village's future. Every small effort adds
up to significant change, fostering a community where everyone can flourish.

This May, take a moment to ponder your journey and your impact on our community. Whether
through volunteering, staying informed about local issues, or lending a hand to neighbors, your
contributions matter greatly.

Let's stay dedicated to our village's well-being and to each other, knowing that together, we can
overcome challenges and achieve greatness. Your resilience and commitment inspire me daily, and
it's a privilege to serve as your mayor.

Here's to a wonderful May, filled with optimism and prosperity.

Best,

Mayor Bob Weitzner
Village of Port Washington North
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We are pleased to announce the reappointment of our dedicated commissioners who will
continue to serve and guide our community. Each commissioner has shown an unwavering
commitment to our village, offering valuable advice and support to ensure that our community
remains a wonderful place to live.

We are grateful for their ongoing efforts and are confident that their contributions will keep our
village thriving.

Commissioners Reappointed
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Medical Marvels Program

Planning Board Meeting

Mayor Bob Weitzner, along with Stella Spanakos, Co-Founder of The Nicholas Center, led a workshop
on inclusive parks at the 12th annual Medical Marvels STEM research competition, hosted by The
Feinstein Institutes for Medical Research and Northwell Health's Career Services team. The event saw
students from 25 schools passionately addressing the improvement of education for individuals with
disabilities, leaving a profound impact. Over 150 first and second-year high school students from Long
Island and New York City presented innovative research papers aimed at promoting educational
inclusion for people with disabilities. Mayor Bob Weitzner commended the students for their hard work
and community-mindedness, highlighting Port Washington North's initiatives to enhance inclusivity,
notably the development of an accessible recreational facilitiy.

The Port Washington North Planning Board recently met on April 30, 2024. The meeting consisted of
two public hearings one for a subdivision on Morgan Place and the other hearing was for site plan
review on the 44-unit New Oasis Development. The Planning Board had previously granted final
subdivision approval in 2008 and modified in 2018. Due to amendments to the Port Washington
North Village Code the applicant had to go through site plan review before the Planning Board. After
the public hearing, the Planning Board unanimously approved the plans submitted by the applicant’s
engineers P.W. Grosser Consulting Inc., which. were substantially the same as the previous plans
submitted by the applicant. The subdivision on Morgan Place was also unanimously approved by the
Port Washington North Village Planning Board. Additional information relating to the New Oasis
Development is available on the Village website.



As the flowers bloom and the weather warms, it's time to roll up our sleeves and show our love for the
beautiful shores of Manhasset Bay. This spring, the Village of Port Washington North is proud that
there will be a Coastal Clean-Up event to support our Village, and we need your help to make it a
success!

Saturday, May 18
9:30am
Meet at:  Bay Walk Park, 64 Shore Road,
Port Washington (parking is in the shopping center across the street)

*** They will have FUN PATCHES for Scouts who participate ***
 
Bring: Waiver, water & water bottle, old clothes, protective shoes that can get wet, hat, sunscreen,
and bug repellent/tick spray. Latex gloves, trash bags, and snacks will be provided.

Suitable for all ages and abilities! Scout Troops and community service welcomed!

Register by emailing- mbpcExec@gmail.com
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REMINDER: Volunteer for the Spring 2024 Coastal Clean-up of Manhasset Bay

Please be advised that the Village of Port Washington North Board of Trustees Meeting HAS
CHANGED from Tuesday May 14, 2024, to Monday May 13, 2024 at 7:30PM.   

Board Meeting Date Change
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Street Sweeping Schedule

To keep our village beautiful and litter-free, the Port Washington North street sweeping services will be active
throughout May. May 2nd, May 16th, and May 30th will all be street sweeping days. Please take note of the
following dates and streets that will be impacted:

Please be advised that there will be no garbage pick-up on Memorial Day. Make sure to hold your trash until the
next scheduled collection day. Additionally, the next holiday that will affect our regular garbage pick-up schedule
will be Independence Day.

We appreciate your attention to this schedule change and your cooperation in keeping our community clean and
orderly. Please remember that tree and plant debris must be bagged or bundled for garbage collectors. 

Please be aware that under our Village code residents must not leave garbage out until the evening before
pickup.

Garbage Pick-Up
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Celebrate Pride Month with us at the Be the Rainbow Pride Chalk the Walk event! We invite all residents to come
together and add a splash of color to our sidewalks in honor of Gay Pride. This vibrant event is a wonderful
opportunity for community members of all ages to express their support for inclusivity and diversity through art.

Bring your creativity and enthusiasm, and we’ll provide the chalk! Whether you’re drawing rainbows, heartfelt
messages, or colorful designs, your participation will help paint our community in the spirit of love and acceptance.

This is a family-friendly event, and everyone is welcome to join in the fun. Let’s make our sidewalks as colorful as our
community!

Updated NICE Bus Commuter Schedule

Attention commuters! We’ve updated our bus schedule to better accommodate the needs of our community. Please review the new
times below to plan your travels accordingly. We hope these adjustments make your commuting experience more pleasant and
efficient. Safe travels!

Chalk the Walk


